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   Andrew Dismore AM 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Re: Kentish Town Post Office 

I am writing to support comments to you from Cllr Jenny Headlam-Wells of Camden Council, 
and Caroline Hill of Kentish Town Road Action to object to your plan to move the Kentish 
Town Post Office from 212-216 Kentish Town Road to Greetings from the Heart, 251 Kentish 
Town Road. 
 
It is clear to me that the proposed new space is far too small, and will not be able to offer the 
current full range of services and products. I believe this would inconvenience customers, and 
be detrimental to the local community, many of whom rely on postal, and especially parcel 
posting services. 
 
Reducing postal services would also be detrimental to local businesses in Kentish Town, many 
of which require the full range of services provided at a full post office. 
 
I therefore urge you to reconsider your plans and retain the existing location and services. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrew Dismore AM 
Labour London Assembly Member for Barnet and Camden 
 

Date: 04 August 2017 
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